
We’re still covering up!

Please ensure that you wear a face covering throughout 
your visit to this practice - or let us know in advance if you 
are unable to wear one. Do not enter the practice if you 
have any COVID-19 symptoms.

This practice is a healthcare setting.
Patients are asked to continue to wear a face covering while on the premises in order 
to protect those who are more vulnerable and who have not been vaccinated against 
COVID-19, and those providing your eye care. 


